
Indoor Sports Report – AGM 2021

The Indoor Sports section has become rather active since lock down restrictions 
were lifted. We now have regular activities, as follows.

Darts – Gary Hutchins, Steward Debbie’s other half, has put Darts back on the 
menu by entering a team in the Lambourn and Hungerford Darts League.

Spoons – This is a well known snooker competition. A regular Spoons 
competition is now up and running and starts at 7.30.pm. every Monday evening.
New players are always welcome. We play singles or pairs depending on the 
numbers. And yes, the winner gets a spoon!

Poker – These a regular game on Monday evening with an 8pm start.
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